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This technical statement is prepared by Charles Williamson, technical consultant to  
Sound of Life, Inc.(SOL), licensee of WGWR. 
 
Currently, WGWR is operating under a Special Temporary Authority (STA) BSTA-
20081203ABE as extended a number of times since December, 2008.  In 2008, WGWR 
lost its licensed transmitter site, and efforts to save use of that site were fruitless.  
Another nearby site was located, and the STA was granted to permit operation at this 
site.  WGWR subsequently received a construction permit for operation at this site 
however, this construction permit specifies greater power than permitted now in addition 
to use of a directional antenna.  As detailed in the STA extension requests, WGWR has 
diligently worked towards building out this CP, however, expected funding has not 
materialized in a timely fashion.  As such, rather than seek another extension of the 
STA, it is desired to license the facility at the existing STA location while maintaining the 
construction permit for the directional facility. 
 
As such, the purpose of this application is to seek a construction permit to specify 
operation with the maximum power utilizing WGWR’s existing Shively non-directional 
antenna. There is no change on the tower necessary to fulfill this application; it is simply 
a matter of increasing the power on the transmitter.  (The existing STA operation is 
limited by the need to maintain the service contour within the presently licensed service 
contour.)  
  
WGWR intends to build out the directional facility specified in BPED-20110211AAP in 
the near future once funding is finalized.   


